
 

 

 

 

With the goal of providing our members with convenient access to a 

variety of products, services and expertise, we are pleased to 

announce a new association with The Co-operators. 

 

As of April 1, 2015, The Co-operators Gibsons office will relocate to 101-985 Gibsons 

Way, side-by-side with our Gibsons Branch and Head Office.  

Operating as Sunshine Coast Insurance Services Inc., the arrangement facilitates a one-

stop shop experience for financial and insurance services, supporting our commitment 

to creating value for members.  

As member expectations increase, our goal is to find ways of delivering a better, more 

efficient experience to you.  This collaboration does just that and is an example of ‘co -

operation among co-operatives’. We look forward to introducing you to our new 

neighbour!  
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